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How District Customers Can Create an Account for the New 
Meals Plus Support Website 

 

Welcome to the new Meals Plus Support Website!  It was created with the customer in mind, and to be 

more cohesive with the look of the Meals Plus components.  The first thing you may notice is the 

component icons that correspond with the icons in the software, making finding information on that 

component much easier! 

**NOTE: All Meals Plus customers will need to create a new account using their district email address, 

even if they previously had an account on the old Support website.** 

For help creating a new account, follow the instructions below: 

 

 To create a new account on the Support website, click Sign up now. 
o You will see additional fields to create a new account. 
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 Enter your email address in the 
Email field. 

 
 Enter your email address again 

in the Confirm Email field. 
 

 Enter your first name in the 
First Name field. 

 
 Enter your last name in the Last 

Name field. 
 
 

 Click Register. 
o You will receive an 

email with a link to 
reset your password. 
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o Enter a new password 
in the Password field. 
 

o Click Reset Password. 
 

 

 
 

 

 Click Log In to log in using your 
newly created username and 
password.   

 You are all set and ready to use 
the website. 

 

Should you forget your password, 
follow these instructions: 

 Click Lost your password? on 
the main page if you do not 
remember your password. 

 Enter your Email address and 
click Get New Password. 

o An email will be sent 
where you can click a 
link and reset your 
password, or ignore it, 
if the email was sent in 
error. 

o Log in with your new 
password. 

 

 

We hope you enjoy the new easy-to-use Meals Plus Support website! 


